
 

We are looking forward to seeing you at Mary Webb 

School and Science College for two days in the summer 

term.  

You will need to wear your primary school uniform. 

You can have a free school lunch, or bring a packed 

lunch. Remember to bring your inhaler if you have one. 

You will be able to travel on the bus you will be on in 

September. If you travel a different way you will need 

to be at school by 8.45am and leave at 3.15pm. When 

you arrive, come straight to the hall. 

 

This is what you need to bring. 

Monday 1st July – Sample a timetabled day with 5 lessons. 

A pencil case with all your equipment in – pens, pencils, ruler, rubber. 

A drink in a plastic bottle, preferably water. 

Packed lunch if you don’t want a free school dinner. 

 

Tuesday 2nd July – Spend time with your tutor group and take part in a 

teambuilding PE session. 

A pencil case with all your equipment in – pens, pencils, ruler, rubber. 

A drink in a plastic bottle, preferably water. 

Packed lunch if you don’t want a free school dinner. 

Your primary school PE kit and trainers. Sun hat / sunscreen.  

On Thursday 4th July we will meet your parents / carers at the induction 

evening at 7pm. This will give the teachers a chance to talk to them about 

your move to Mary Webb School and Science College.  

 
 



Your first day at Mary Webb School and Science College 

Wednesday 4th September 2019 
 

Have a wonderful summer holiday and rest well for your exciting start at 
Mary Webb School and Science College. Remember to read your special book 
that the English Department gave you on your induction days. 
 
Arrive at school by 8.40am, you will need to be in full uniform (labelled with 
your name, including your tie!). 
 
On this day you will need to bring: 
 A drink in a plastic bottle, preferably water 
 Your Mary Webb School pencil case containing 

black/red pens and pencils 
ruler  
eraser 
pencil sharpener 
protractor 
compass 
coloured pencils/fine fibre tip pens 

 Calculator 
 The reading book you were given in July to read over the holidays 
 2 fiction reading books should be in your bag every day 
 Your grammar book you were given at the induction evening 
 Your Mary Webb School PE kit – all labelled with your name 
 Break/lunch money to ‘put on your finger’! 
 
You need to bring your inhaler if you use one and any other necessary 
medication. 
 
You will be welcomed by the teachers and spend some time in your tutor 
group. During this time you will be given your student planners, timetable, 
school map and other details. There will also be a tour of the school site and 
a chance to get to know all the new people in your new tutor group. You will 
remember many of them from your days with us in July. 
 
We can’t wait to welcome you to Mary Webb School! If you have any 
questions, please email me: kmould@marywebbschool.com  
 
Mrs Mould 

mailto:kmould@marywebbschool.com

